
Library expansion design  

community update

 

 

Please join The Forest Lodge Library Board of Trustees, 

and Westlund Consultancy for a library expansion update 

on Thursday, September 19. A lot has happened in the 

last few months! 

 

➢ The Forest Lodge Library Board of Trustees approved 

Schematic Design for the new library expansion. 

➢ The results of the Spring Community Input Survey 

will be shared and we will discuss how they helped 

inform schematic plans. 

➢ Community input and questions will be gathered.  

 

There will be two sessions. The same presentation will be 

given at both venues. Light snacks will be provided. 

 

Mark your calendar now for September 19 : 

• 4 PM at the Namakagon Town Hall 

• 6 PM at the Cable Community Center 


